
 
 
 

 
                     

City of Columbus – Division of Electricity    QUOTATION 
Dept. of Technology 
P.O. Box 2949 
Columbus, Ohio 43216 
United States 

C/O: Margaret McDougald 

Email: mabrowder@columbus.gov 
Tel: 614-645-1608 
 
Ref.: US1102 /   Maintenance and technical support on CPU: HP3000 Series: 928/64, Class      
         50, HPSusan# 1960610271, covering the period of: September 1st, 2010  
          to August 31st, 2011: 

          - Classic Speedware Development: $ 21,386.20 
                     - Omnidex Interface   : $   3,207.60 
                    

 TOTAL per year:  $ 24,593.80 USD 
 

Effective September 1st 2010, your maintenance and technical support term will be 
up for renewal.  

 

To ensure continued service, including technical support via telephone and Speedware’s 
support web site, as well as software updates, etc., we are renewing your annual support 
for another one-year term under the automatic renewal terms governing maintenance and 
support. This can be cancelled in writing 30 days prior to the start date of the new term. 

 

Remaining terms and conditions agreed upon in the initial agreement between yourself 
and Speedware continue to govern. 

 

We look forward to providing you with the very best in technical support over the next 
term of this agreement. If you have any questions or require additional information 
regarding your renewal, please contact your sales representative or me. 

 

Lucie Caron 
Financial Services Representative 
Speedware 
  
6380 Cote de Liesse Rd., Suite 110 
St.Laurent, Quebec, Canada H4T 1E3 
Tel: 514-747-7007 ext. 8209 
Fax: 514-747-3380 
E-mail: lucie.caron@speedware.com 
Web site: www.speedware.com 

 

June 8th, 2010 

 


